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November 7, 2016 
 
Ulli S. Watkiss 
City Clerk 
City Hall, 13th Floor, West Tower 
100 Queen Street West 
Toronto, ON  M5H 2N2 
 
 
 
Dear Madam Clerk, 
 
Re: Administrative Inquiry Regarding Toronto Hydro's Hired Consulting Firms 
 
I am writing in response to the Administrative Inquiry submitted by Councillor Gord Perks 
and Councillor Janet Davis to the City Clerk, dated October 27, 2016.  The Administative 
Inquiry requests answers to a number of questions related to the nature of the working 
relationships of two consultancy firms, Edelman Canada and Campaign Research, with 
Toronto Hydro Corporation. 
 
In response to the request, Anthony Haines, President and CEO, has provided the 
attached correspondence dated November 4, 2016 advising that Toronto Hydro 
Corporation will endeavour to provide the requested information to Council in time for its 
next scheduled meeting on December 13-15, 2016. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Peter Wallace 
City Manager 
 
cc: Anthony Haines, President and CEO, Toronto Hydro Corporation 
 
Enclosure 
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November 4, 2016 
 
 
Peter Wallace 
City Manager, City of Toronto 
100 Queen St E 11th Floor, East Tower 
Toronto, ON   M5H 2N2  
 

 

Dear Peter, 

We are in receipt of your correspondence forwarding the administrative inquiry submitted by 

Councillor Janet Davis and Councillor Gord Perks to the City Clerk, dated October 27, 2016, 

and acknowledge your request for a response by Thursday November 3, 2016. 

While we note that Toronto Hydro is not required to respond to administrative inquiries made 

under Administrative By-law, Chapter 27-61 of the Municipal Code, we are working towards 

providing a voluntarily response that we believe will substantially address the Councillors' 

request for information.  However, this information will take time to prepare and, dependent 

on the commercial sensitivity of the requested information, some of it may be provided 

confidentially to your office.   

We will endeavour to provide the requested information in time for the next council session 

in December. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 

 

Anthony Haines, President and CEO 

Toronto Hydro Corporation 
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